411 Petroleum Building
204 W. Texas

Midfand, Texas 79701
Telephone (915) 683-6366

Belco Petroleum Corporation

Belco June 2, 1980

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P.0. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

RECEIVED
RE: James Ranch Unit
#11-E-36-22-30 JUN 4 1980
Eddy County, New Mexico
Q. Co
Attn: W.A. Gressett ARTESIA, OFFICE

Dear_Mr. Gressett:

Please refer to the letter you wrote to us dated May 28, 1980, concerning
the BOPE program on the above referenced well.

Enclosed you will find a sketch of the 5,000# Working Pressure BOPE that
is being used on the James Ranch Unit #11.

Also, please note that the gas is dedicated to Natural Gas Pipeline Company.
If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

BELCO PETROLEUM CORPORATION

M.E. Moore
District Engineer

MEM/dw

enclosure



